
Pre-K News 

 

Welcome to November. 

In October we celebrated spooky fun.  Now we will celebrate America and the blessings our 

families bring.  

A Very Special Show & Tell 

Each week in November your child will have a Show & Tell tag attached to their red bag. 
The show and tell tags will ask that your child bring in a non-perishable food item (no toys) in a bag with 
three clues written on it for the students to guess what it is.  It will then be donated to our annual 
parish/pre-school holiday food drive.   But… you can also donate any day and any amount to the boxes 
outside the classrooms. 
 

History: 

What was it like during the times of the pilgrims?  We will talk and learn about how times have 

changed.  We will make butter from cream and taste the difference between store bought and 

homemade. 

We will continue to work on letters, numbers and pre-reading skills – these will be incorporated 

into each lesson.   

Recess: 

Please remind your child that if they want to play out on the grass during recess, they MUST 

wear a coat and hood/hat and boots (with shoes to change into after recess).  The weather is 

cold and rainy, but we will always go out for recess. 

Dates to Remember: 

November 11th – Veterans Day No School 

November 25st – Pre-K Thanksgiving feast @ 12:00.  All are welcome to the feast!  I 

will post a sign-up sheet as it gets closer. 

November 27nd – No School 

Enjoy a Glorious Fall and the friendship of loved ones. 

Anne Dahlin 

 


